Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: 07 NCAC 13F - Request for Technical Changes Extension Request

From: Street, Mariah <mariah.street@ncdcr.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2020 12:47 PM

To: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: 07 NCAC 13F - Request for Technical Changes Extension Request

Hi Amanda,

The Department of Natural and Cultural Resources is currently working on the technical changes that were
requested for the designated rules in 07 NCAC 13F. Upon further review, we would like to request an
extension in order to address all of the changes adequately and to make any other changes.

Best,

Mariah C. Street
Agency Legal Consultant
NC Dept. of Natural and Cultural Resources

(919) 814-6764 (Please note the new phone number)

mariah.street@ncdcr.gov
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